
 
 

 

 

Date:  March 13, 2020             EOL Number 20200313001 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 

Subject: Product Discontinuance 

 

Bel Fuse Inc. is issuing this correspondence as confirmation of planned discontinuance of 

the following part number due to the limited availability of some components. 

 

Please remove the following Bel P/N from your AVL: 

 

0/I553-0053-PC-F 
  
Due to the limited availability of material, a last time buy order will require a larger 

MOQ.  Any LTB order must be placed prior to March 31st, 2020. Last Time Ship Date is 

September 30th, 2020.  

 

There will be no replacements offered for this part number.   

 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. Should you have any questions, please 

contact your local Bel representative  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

 

Frederick Usma  

Regional Sales Manager – Northeast  

Bel Fuse Inc. 




